
 

 

 

Notice of Public Information Session 

PAUL COFFEY PARK MASTER PLAN 

The City of Mississauga is preparing a Master Plan for Paul Coffey Park (formerly 
Wildwood Park). We want to make Paul Coffey Park a popular Malton destination, a 
community treasure as well as a place where people want to be. The Master Plan is 
scheduled to be completed at the end of 2017/early 2018. 

This will allow: 
 provide additional recreational opportunities; 
 restore some existing park features; 
 improve safety; and 
 enhance the landscape. 

Currently, we’re gathering ideas, thoughts and suggestions from the community to 
shape a common vision for the park. 

A public information session is 
happening on Tuesday, June 6, 
2017 from 7 to 9 p.m at Paul 
Coffey Arena (formerly Malton 
Arena) located at 3430 Derry Rd E, 
Mississauga. Please see map for 
meeting location.  

Anyone interested in learning more 
about the project is welcome to 
attend. 

For more information, please visit mississauga.ca/paulcoffeypark.  

For questions regarding this plan, email paulcoffeypark@mississauga.ca or contact 
Olav Sibille, Team Leader, Park Planning at 905.615.3200 Ext. 4345. 

Have your say! Let’s make Paul Coffey Park the best it can be. 
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